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June 17, 2021 

VIA EFILING 

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street, 2nd Floor 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
 

Re:   Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission, Office of Consumer Advocate, Office of 
Small Business Advocate v. Duquesne Light Company; 
Docket No. R-2021-3024750, C-2021-3025538, C-2021-3025462, C-2021-
3026057 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 

On June 9, 2021, Nationwide Energy Partners, LLC (“NEP”) filed an Answer to the 
Preliminary Objection of Duquesne Light Company (“Answer”) (eFiling Confirmation No. 
2180954), in the above-referenced proceeding.  Immediately following the filing, we noticed a 
typographical error and followed up by filing a new version of our Answer (eFiling Confirmation 
No. 2180963). 

 
Both filings have been accepted and posted to the docket.  NEP respectfully requests that 

the Answer with the typographical error associated with eFiling Confirmation No. 2180954 be 
removed from the docket. 

 
Please reach out with any questions of concerns.  Thank you for your attention to this 

matter. 

Very truly yours, 

 
JFP/tlg 
 


